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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

Kenya Scuba Expedition 2024 
 

We are very excited to announce that we are partnering with Camps International to offer students 
the opportunity to go on a life-changing, four week expedition to Kenya, during the summer of 
2024. Students will work on a variety of meaningful and sustainable projects as well as 
undertaking the personal adventure challenge of a PADI Open Water Scuba Diving Course. 
 

SAVE THE DATE TO COME ALONG AND FIND OUT MORE AT OUR PRESENTATION:  
TUESDAY 5 JULY AT 18:30 AT COTTINGHAM HIGH SCHOOL 
 

During our presentation you and your child will be able to hear more about Camps, the expedition 
and fundraising, as well as how to join the team.  
 

To ensure we have enough information packs, please confirm your attendance online here  If you 
are interested but unable to attend the meeting, please indicate that on the form in order that we 
can send information to you. 
 

We look forward to seeing you and your child at the presentation to tell you more about this 
exciting opportunity. In the meantime, to get an insight into the expedition, you can see photos 
from previous teams on the Camps Instagram page: https://www.instagram.com/campsint/ 
 

As students are encouraged to raise the funds for this expedition themselves, why not get started 
straight away with some helpful tips and advice: 
https://www.campsinternational.com/fundraising-for-your-expedition/ 
 

We look forward to letting you know more about the expedition soon. 
 

Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mrs M Edwards 
Personal Development Coordinator 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSd7omb80Yknu9EyMnxz1h3hbD07ZVhXUw20XiT3j1KzQ4sxig/viewform
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